
 Sharon Mullin  
Director  
External Affairs  
 

2003 Point Bluff 
Austin, TX  78746 
 
T: 512-330-1698 
F:  832 213-0203 
slmullin@att.com 
 

 
 
 
April 30, 2014 
 
VIA E-FILING AND  
FEDEX OVERNIGHT MAIL 
 
Steven V. King 
Secretary and Executive Director 
Washington Utilities and Transportation  
Commission - Records Department 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: UT-111534 – In the Matter of the Petition of Cricket Communications, Inc., for an 

Exemption from WAC 480-123-030(1)(d), and Designation as an Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier; Compliance Filing 
 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

Enclosed please find an original and one copy of Cricket Communications, Inc.’s First Quarter 
2014 and Amended Fourth Quarter 2013 Lifeline Enrollment/Deactivation Report.  This filing 
includes the available data for first quarter 2014 and the amended results for November 2013.  
This compliance filing is made pursuant to the Commission’s Order 01, Condition #5 in the 
above-referenced proceeding. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Very truly yours, 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Sharon Mullin  

 
  
 



First Quarter 2014 Lifeline Enrollment/Deactivation Report 
WUTC Docket UT-111534 

 
 
Lifeline 
 

November 
2013 (A) 

December 
2013 (A) 

January 2014 February 
2014 (B) 

March 2014 (C) 
 

 
Number of 
Customers at 
End of Month 
 

 
 

3,265 
 

 
 

3,426 
 

 
 

3,658 

 
 

3,682 

 
Data Not Yet 

Available 

 
Applications 
Approved 
During the 
Month 
 

 
 

299 

 
 

322 

 
 

380 

 
 

173 

 
Data Not Yet 

Available 

 
Lifeline 
Voluntary 
Disconnects 
During the  
Month (D) 
 

 
 

207 

 
 

161 

 
 

148 

 
 

149 

 
Data Not Yet 

Available 

 
Lifeline 
Involuntary 
Disconnects 
During the  
Month (D) 
 

 
 
- 

 
 
- 

 
 
- 

 
 
- 

 
Data Not Yet 

Available 

 
 
(A) At the time of the previous quarterly filing, data for November 2013 had not been finalized and data 

for December 2013 was not yet available.  The highlighted data is final and represents changes from 
what was previously reported as an estimate. 

(B) This is an estimate; data subject to change. The final month of reported data is a projection because it 
is reported prior to final reconciliation of the Lifeline subscriber base. Data is finalized after 60 days 
from the end of the calendar month. 

(C) Data is not yet available for the last month of the most recent quarter. 
(D) Cricket considers all non-payment disconnects to be voluntary. The distinction between a voluntary 

and involuntary disconnect is the latter is due to a violation of Cricket's "Acceptable Use Policy" 
outlined on the website. 

 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

DOCKET NO. UT-111534 
 

I hereby certify that on this day, April 30, 2014, I electronically filed the attached 
LETTER TO STEVEN V. KING and CRICKET COMMUNICATIONS, INC.’S FIRST 
QUARTER 2014 AND AMENDED FOURTH QUARTER 2013 LIFELINE 
ENROLLMENT/DEACTIVATION REPORT with the Washington Utilities & 
Transportation Commission, and sent the original and one copy via FedEx overnight mail to: 

 
 Steven V. King, Secretary and Executive Director 
 Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 Records Department 
 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
 Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
On the same date, true and correct copies were served via email on the following parties:   

 
Cupp, John 
WUTC 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504 
jcupp@utc.wa.gov 
 

Liu, Jing 
WUTC 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504 
jliu@utc.wa.gov 

Brown, Sally 
Assistant Attorney General 
WUTC 
PO Box 40128 
Olympia, WA 98504-0128 
sbrown@utc.wa.gov  
 

ffitch, Simon 
Office of the Attorney General 
800 Fifth Avenue STE 2000 
Seattle, WA 98104-3188 
simonf@atg.wa.gov  
 

Hahn, Roger 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504 
rhahn@utc.wa.gov  

Records Center 
WUTC 
records@utc.wa.gov  

 
 
 

 
  
David Collier 
Area Manager, Regulatory  
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